21 February 2012
Dear Middle School Students and Parents,

Greetings in Christ!  Wow, how this year is flying by.  It is time to conclude our science fair journey and turn in our last Science Fair assignment.  The final portion of the science fair project is the tri-fold display board and is due Thursday 23 February 2012.  This will be a test grade.  Students are to bring their display board to me and I will bring it to the gymnasium after I have graded it to be judged for the science fair.

· Objective of the display board:

· to let other people know:

· what you have done, 

· what you used, 

· how you used them, and 

· what you discovered

· To do this, you will need:

· 3 part display board

· Print out or hand-written selected text of your project

· Other visuals: pictures, charts, tables or even some materials you used that can be glued on the board itself

· Organization and CREATIVITY

· Which parts of your experiment should be in your board?

· Problem, hypothesis and variables

· Materials and procedure

· Data gathering in charts, tables, etc.

· Data analysis

· Conclusion

Please note that a Biblical application or illustration must be included in the board.  Also, please print an extra copy of the biblical application to be added to your final report.
If you would like to see examples of proper science fair boards please check out the website http://cjamesscience.weebly.com under the “Misc” tab.  It will be the “Science Fair display board” powerpoint presentation.

Sincerely,

Middle School Science Teachers

Be not afraid, O land; be glad and rejoice. Surely the LORD has done great things.





-Joel 2:21
